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Dear Parents/Carers,

We are curren’c[g reviewing our school uniform to ensure it is appropriate and
value for money. This coincides with new guLdance from the Government to
ensure the cost of school uniforms is reasonable and secures the best value for

money.

As you know, we have recently introduced a new school logo and this uniform
review, led bg our Pup'LL Parliament, will also he[p us to decide the best way to

'anorpora’ce our new [ogo into the uniform.

We would Llike to give parents and carers who haven't a[readg done so the

opportunity to compLe’ce our ques’cLonnaLre about our current school uniform and

tell us if you think it should be changed.

Please comple’ce ’che survey here and sume’c your responses bg FrLdag ll-th

November 203a.

After ’caktng all views into account, we p[an to publlsh our new school uniform
po[tcg in Januarg A0A3 which will come into effect in Sep’cember A0A3 for the

new academtc gear.

Kind Regards
Mrs Ryan
Headteacher
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